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Construction works are currently underway on 
wetlands next to Davis Creek. These wetlands 
are designed to capture and filter stormwater 
captured throughout our new community. 

Once the wetlands are complete, we’ll 
enhance Davis Creek with a shared path, 
which will allow walkers, joggers and 
cyclists to enjoy the scenic centrepiece to 
our community. To enrich a fit and healthy 
lifestyle, the shared path will be linked to 
outdoor fitness stations, peppered along 
Davis Creek.

Enhancements to Davis Creek are 
on the way.

Construction Update
Davis Creek 

When: Classes run the 1st and 3rd Saturday 
of every month from 1.00pm - 2.00pm.

Where: Behind The Groves Sales Centre 
- 180 Davis Road (Corner of Davis Rd & 
Sayers Rd), Tarneit.

This is a FREE program but due to popular 
demand it is essential to secure a spot in 
a class at eventbrite.com.au. For further 
information visit the Stockland website. 

Ready Steady Go Kids is Australia’s leading 
multi-sport program for children aged 
between 2.5 and 6 years. 

The physio-designed program teaches 
children the fundamentals of 10 different 
sports and develops essential motor skills 
in a fun, non-competitive environment. 

Ready Steady Go Kids 

A great opportunity to also view an impressive 
17 new home designs from Victoria's leading 
builders.

There will be a wide variety of entertainment 
and activities on offer, including live music, 
the ultimate Bollywood experience, Dhol 
drumming workshop, animal farm, arts and 
crafts station, Henna Art and much more! 

Food trucks will be offering a sumptuous and 
affordable selection of Asian Street Food to 
tantalise your tastebuds! 

A perfect outing for the whole family!
This exciting Hindu Festival of lights, 
traditionally symbolises the victory of good 
over evil, where lamps are lit as a sign of 
celebration and hope. 

Join us on Saturday 21st October 
from 4pm-7pm at The Grove 
Display Village, 180 Davis Rd 
(Corner of Sayers Rd & Davis 
Rd), Tarneit

You're Invited...
To Celebrate Diwali,
the Festival of Lights 

My place this Spring
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Current and future residents gathered on 
Thursday 5th of October at The Grove Sales 
& Information Centre to meet and greet their 
new neighbours and learn about activities and 
services within the area. 

Residents relaxed and enjoyed some light 
refreshments whilst listening to some exciting 
speakers including:

Craig Castree from Wyndham Health 
Champions Network, a Stockland Community 
Grant Winner 2017, spoke about growing your 
own food without chemicals and healthy 
eating. A great initiative to encourage families 
to grow their own veggie patches.

Mokhtarul Wadud from Royal Bengal Sports 
Club, another Stockland Community Grant 
Winner 2017, provided an overview of the 
Sports Club and how to get involved. 

Matt Drake-Brockman from Tarneit Football 
Club discussed how to get kids and adults 
involved with the club. 

Donna Maxwell, a personal trainer and 
representative from our Live Life Get Active 
program, also spoke about this free initiative 
with fitness classes held every school day 
including x-training, yoga and boxing. A great 
way to get fit and make new friends. 

Another Successful Community 
Information Night

Live Life Get Active is a social initiative 
that looks to build a fitter, healthier and 
happier Australia. FREE fitness classes run 
weekdays during the school term, next to 
the playground, behind The Grove Sales 
Office. 

Monday & Wednesday 9.30am - 10.15am 
Active X Training 
Tues & Thurs 9.30am - 10.15am
Active Boxing 
Friday 9.30am - 10.15am Active Yoga
Register your attendance at 
livelifegetactive.com 

Live Life Get Active at The Grove

It is anticipated that the park will be 
completed by the middle of 2018. 

The Aviation themed playground has been 
creatively designed to challenge, inspire and 
stimulate children’s imagination through 
features including: 
• A Cargo plane centerpiece with slides and 
swings off the wings
• Front cabin loaded with tactile and 
manipulative play panels
• Basket swing
• Aviation themed rockers
• See-saw

The Aviation themed playground, a design 
chosen by you, The Grove residents, will be 
the main attraction at Stanhope Park. 

Construction has already 
commenced at Stanhope Park 
located on Stanhope Road, near the 
corner of Yellowfin Drive.

Your Aviation 
Playground set to 
take off mid 2018!
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